
DRPA & PATCO RETIREES ASSOCIATION  

PRIVACY POLICY 

DRPA & PATCO Retirees Association’s mission is “to safely and securely 
provide the best value and service to our members throughout their 
membership." 

DRPA & PATCO Retirees Association uses the latest technology to deliver the 
information and services to all members, which often translates into use of the 
various technologies for service delivery. DRPA & PATCO Retirees Association’s 
primary delivery channel is the email system along with U.S. Mail. A logical 
concern arising from the rapidly changing world of technology and specifically the 
emails is your right to conduct business with the Association in confidence and 
your right to maintain privacy over your personal information. 

We, the Board Members, want to assure our members that we share your 
concern. DRPA & PATCO Retirees Association is committed not only to 
providing you with the most efficient services, but also to ensure that all business 
you conduct with us is held in the strictest confidence and that your transactions 
are safe and secure. DRPA & PATCO Retirees Association is committed to 
continually earning the faith and trust you, our members, have placed with us. 
We value that faith and trust, and take it very seriously. Therefore, we submit to 
you our pledge of that commitment, through the adoption of our Privacy Policy in 
compliance with Privacy Act of 1974, 5 U.S.C. § 552a. 

DRPA & PATCO Retirees Association Privacy Policy and practices concern the 
personal information we collect and disclose about our members. It also includes 
information about third parties who may receive personal and sometimes 
nonpublic information from us as we conduct the business of the association. 
DRPA & PATCO Retirees Association follows these practices; therefore, this 
notice will be applied to all. 

DRPA & PATCO Retirees Association will not reveal and/or disclose any of your 
personal information to any mailing lists or to any individuals. We are in the 
business of serving our members and not revealing or providing information to 
anyone. DRPA & PATCO Retirees Association will not engage in the business of 
unsolicited e-mail (spam). However, we may use e-mail to communicate with you 
when necessary regarding new services or matters concerning your membership 
with the Association, or news about the DRPA & PATCO Retirees Association. 

In summary, the Board has adopted a Privacy Policy. The policy basically states 
that any information disclosed to DRPA & PATCO Retirees Association in the 
course of the Association’s business will be held in the strictest of confidence. 


